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By now, all Councilmembers and many Shoreline residents know how vital trees are to our
health and well-being. In light of passage of HB 1110, before we lose hundreds more trees, I
implore you to revise Shoreline's residential tree code to preserve more significant trees, and
to require the planting of substantial-size conifers -- not only in parks, but in the
neighborhoods where live.

Thank you.
Jonelle Kemmerling
Shoreline Resident
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